
Internet Committee

1. Due to work obligations I have not been able to work on the State website in the past couple of months.   I will 
be able to give the website my full attention, that it deserves, starting next week.
 
2. Please e-mail any questions or concerns about the site that you may have.
 
3. Scott Wojton did a great job on securing a bundle package for the website/Turkey Talk ad. for Broken arrow  
outfitters for $375.00. ( Scott can explain in more detail if needed)
 

4. I apoligize for not being able to make the meeting and wish you all safe travels   See you at the 
Presidents workshop in July.

Scott Letterman


